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CSVT Work Update  
 
Montoursville, PA – Work is progressing on the Northern Section of the Central Susquehanna 
Valley Transportation (CSVT) project in Northumberland, Union and Snyder counties as follows: 
 
River Bridge: 
 
Trumbull Corp. is the prime contractor on this part of the project. 
 
One pier is expected to be completed in August. Then, all substructures will be completed. 
 
Steel girders have been erected on nine of 15 spans. Erection of girders is expected to be 
completed by the end of the year. 
 
The bridge deck is being prepared for concrete placement. This work will be performed in three 
sections. The first section is expected to be completed this year; the second two sections will be 
completed next year. 
 
The river bridge is expected to be completed in the fall of 2020 but will not open until the 
northern section paving is completed in 2022. 
 
Northumberland County:     
 
Trumbull Corp. is the prime contractor on this part of the project. 
 
The bridge over Wooded Run is the only structure left to be completed. This work will be 
completed this fall. 
 
Northern Section Paving: 
 
The contractor, New Enterprise Stone and Lime Co., Inc., has completed soil stabilization and is 
constructing the subbase.  
 
Concrete paving is expected to begin in August. 
 
This work is expected to be completed in 2022, at which time the CSVT’s northern section will 
be open to traffic. 

For more information on the CSVT project, please visit www.csvt.com.  
 
Subscribe to PennDOT news in Bradford, Columbia, Lycoming, Montour, Northumberland, 
Snyder, Sullivan, Tioga and Union counties at www.penndot.gov/District3.  
 

http://www.csvt.com/
http://www.penndot.gov/District3


Motorists can check conditions on more than 40,000 roadway miles by visiting 
www.511PA.com. 511PA, which is free and available 24 hours a day, provides traffic delay 
warnings, weather forecasts, traffic speed information and access to more than 950 traffic 
cameras.  
 
511PA is also available through a smartphone application for iPhone and Android devices, by 
calling 5-1-1, or by following regional Twitter alerts accessible on the 511PA website. 
 
Follow PennDOT on Twitter at www.twitter.com/511PANortheast and like the department on 
Facebook at www.facebook.com/PennsylvaniaDepartmentofTransportation and Instagram at 
www.instagram.com/pennsylvaniadot.  
 
MEDIA CONTACT: Dave Thompson, 570-368-4202, or dmthompson@pa.gov.  
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